
1 

 

Volume 5, Issue 6 

11th November 2022 

L A N S D O W N E  S C H O O L  

4 9  C O M B E R M E R E  R O A D   

L O N D O N   

S W 9  9 Q D   

0 2 0  7 7 3 7  3 7 1 3   

Lansdowne School 

Newsletter 

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk 

Class of the Week 

12RM 
Congratulations! 

Lambeth are funding a free course for parents called 
“Mothers for Change”. Dates TBC but the course will run in January at the Marcus 
Lipton Centre and runs once a week for 6 weeks. The course is designed to help 
mothers and any female guardians including foster carers, grandmothers and 
aunts understand harms that impact the lives of young people today. This course 
is very broad and covers important topics and issues such as extremism, 
loneliness, self-esteem issues, video games, internet safety and hate crime to 
name a few. To secure your space early – contact maeve@groundswell.world 

At last Friday’s assembly we 
announced the results of our student 
election for Head Boy and Head Girl. 
I can announce to the school 
community that our new Head Boy is 
Fabio and our new Head Girl is Paris. 
Their deputies are Thomas in Year 11 
and Katie. Before half term all the 
students wishing to stand for these 

positions had to make a video, outlining the reasons why 
we should vote for them. This was shown in assembly and 
then the secret ballot box was taken to every classroom so 
that the students could vote for their preferred candidate. 

 

During the assembly we made the link 
between this election and other elections where students can 
use their vote once they are eighteen. 

 

Every candidate will have a role as the students who were not 
chosen for Head Boy or Girl will become ambassadors and will 
be able to assist with school events and donating money to the 
charities we support following activities such as own clothes 
days. 

Mr Juckes 

For Parents — Information from Lambeth 
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After School Clubs 

To Achieve  Working together www.lansdowneschool.co.uk 

Tuesdays  

Football 

ICT 

Drama 

Anime 

Thursdays 

Art 

Bikes 

Table Tennis 

Dodgeball 

Yoga & Movement 

Students have been making Focaccia this 
week. Focaccia is an Italian flat, leavened 
bread. As an introduction, students learnt 
about the functional and chemical properties 
of yeast. After that, they assembled and 
kneaded their dough. When the dough has 

proved, the fun part could begin: decorating. Using vegetables for 
toppings, each student came up with a uniquely designed Focaccia. 

Ms Berke 

Making Focaccia with KS4 and KS5 Students 

As part of our Geography lessons, this term the Year 8 students will 
use fieldwork to explore Brixton and describe important features of 
our local area. We will observe key local landmarks, different types of 
businesses and jobs in the area, and as we grow in confidence, we 
will explore the local public transport. Everyone is excited to do field 
trips and link their knowledge of the area with Geography. 

Ms Gkotsi 

Year 8 Geography Fieldtrips 

Upcoming Parent/Carer Open Afternoons: 
Years 7 & 8 on 16th November from 4.00-6.30pm 
Years 9, 10 & 11 on 23rd November from 4.00-6.30pm 
Years 12 & 13 on 30th November from 4.00-6.30pm 


